
TEAM UPDATE 
The Trauma Team is finalizing updates to the Trauma Awareness Assessment, with an anticipated completion date 

of August 1, 2022. Once finalized, communication will be shared with leadership so that all child welfare agencies 

will remain informed about the assessment roll out.  All county children and youth, foster care, and adoption agen-

cies will receive a copy of the trauma assessment for their reference. Communication will also be distributed in Au-

gust  to announce the release of trauma awareness training. 
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